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To the University Community:

  
 The SACSCOC Site Visit Committee was on campus last week conducting its final review of Georgia Southern’s consolida
possible outcome. This is no small achievement and demonstrates your commitment to Georgia Southern University.

  
 I am truly proud of each and every one of you for the effort undertaken to achieve this important milestone for Georgia
Following that, Georgia Southern will not have a major site visit until our reaffirmation visit in 2025.

  
 We are moving forward with positive momentum and the best is yet to come for this great University.

  
Thank you,

  
 Shelley C. Nickel

 President
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